
Publish Date on the Town of Prospect Website: 

 

January 12, 2021 

 

RE:                      Notice of Decision 

 

On Monday, January 11, 2021, the Prospect Inland Wetlands Commission voted to  
deny the following Application: 

Application # 09-2020 of Adam Kielczewski, 27 A Juggernaut Road to construct a 15 ft 

by 30 ft above ground salt water pool with a 12 ft by 20 ft deck and stairs to grade 

level and associated pool equipment, all within the 100 -foot upland review area 
located at 27A Juggernaut Road, Prospect, CT 

 

Lorraine Dixon 

Lorraine Dixon 

IWC Chairman 

 


